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"success means having the courage, the determination, and the will to become the
person you believe you were meant to be."

Dear Parents,

I congratulate you on the success of your ward in the annual examination (2021-2022) and

promotion to the next class. The success is a culmination of the hard work of the child and

motivation of both teachers and parents.

It is vital for us to be watchful, attentive and communicate to keep each other up to date with

respect to child's progress and development. Kindly browse through regular updates on the

school website and officialwhatsapp class group regarding information and latest news.

I would like to express my sincerest appreciation to parents, guardians, and students for

your incredible patience and flexibility as we conclude lhe 2021-2022 school year. We

appreciate the cooperation from parents in switching over the mode of teaching from online

to offline/hybrid mode as per the situation and your support in your ward's potential return to

the classroom. While we make earnest efforts to provide a safe and secure learning

environment for students, we request parents to make sure that their wards also follow all

safety guidelines. We are confident that the ongoing crisis will come to an early end and the

commencement of the new session will give way to sunshine and students will return to
regular classes in the near future. I take the opportunity to extend my earnest gratitude to
you for your kind support and participation extended all through the ordeal.

ln view of the above, I wish to share the following points:_

1. The new session will commence in offline mode for class - Xll from 28 March
2422.

2. Schooltimings for all students will be 7.50 am to 2.00 pm. The gates will be closed

at 8.00 am sharp.
3. Students have been divergently impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic: threats to

their own and their family's health, the closure of schools, and pivoting to online
learning, a long duration of physical distancing, and then the challenge of returning

to school. These problems have taken a toll on the physical and nnental health of
the children. Such issues will be addressed by the teachers/ school counsellors as

per need.
4. Parents should positively reinforce their wards by sharing good thoughts and

being a good listener, to tap into their individual strengths and draw attention to
their personality traits and interests. Children should be encouraged to corne to
school to connect and communicate effectively with peers and teachers, and

ultimately come out of the virtual platform as social interaction with peer group

provides the experiences that aid the positive growth of a child.
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5. practical Examinations are a continuous part of assessment. Details will be given

by the subject teacher when scheduled. Students must complete and submit

project files, practical files in time and not take leave on practical days.

6. lVlotivate your ward to appear in competitive exams and Olympiads. lt will enhance

application and analytical skills and give good exposure and growth.

7. ln case there is a change in contact address, telephone number or mobile number,

you are requested to get it changed and confirm the changed details. Also ensure

that your contact number is not blocked.

B. Attention must be paid to the school circulars and other information regarding

school activities, PTI\4's Examination Schedule, School Fees, Holidays, Results

and Assignments etc. School website UtM&dldavppJn must be browsed through

for regular updates. Similarly visit cbse.nic.in for latest information/updates

/changes in curriculum etc. so that your ward has the latest information regarding

curriculum and exams.

9. Kindly adhere to timely monthly payment of school fees through

ECS/cheque/online.
l0.Additional subjects are being offered to students for their benefit so that they can

secure good aggregate. Special classes are conducted for the same. Ensure that

your ward attends these classes. lt is mandatory to pay fees for these subjects as

per CBSE norms. The amount and timings of the classes will be conveyed by

Class Teacher.
11. Ontine Oiientation for parents will be held on 26 March 2022from 8.00 a.m to 9.00

a.m. to familiarize parents with the rules and important instruction for the upcoming

session. The Detaits regarding timings will be shared soon.

12. Kindly go through the E- Newsletter Asmita, shared on the school website,

that reflects the accomplished Achievements of the session 2A20-21.

"Children are the priority. Change is the reality. Collaboration is the

strategy."

With this positive note I once again seek your support in ensuring a stress free session for

your ward and a positive response to the school reopening ensuring learning continuity.

Yours sincerely,

(Mrs. Ani

Principal

Wadehra)
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